
June 2023 DPW/Utility Manager Report 

Dan Hekrdle, Director of Public Works/Utility Manager 

• MTS-Mark Thompson will be moving forward with the water quality locations and study 

for our future well #3 site. 

• Water/sewer rate increase. Eherls has been approved to handle this rate increase. 

 Park upgrades and plans at the village parks. Public Works has already giving a park 

conditions report to committees. Need to put together a 5 year plan on existing parks. 

I will keep working on this. 

• Water filtration plant: Resolution paperwork needs to be looked at and signed. 

• Lift station assessment and future Capacity Study, RPS Engineering, B&M Technical 

Service, & Water-lead Mark Mackey Inspected and finished the lift station study on 425-

2023. RPS Engineering will have the results and future plan asap. After this inspection 

on 4-25-2023 we found that one of the 2 pumps at lift station #8 was not operating. We 

have ordered a replacement 10hp pump immediately, due to only one pump working 

at this time, this pump should be here and installed within a week. 

• Creek Road Project. Waiting on Marathon County with scheduling. 

• Building Maintenance Repairs: Estimates with roof, board room insulation repair, door 

handles, light fixtures, Air conditioning, in Village Hall. 

• PW Repairs: Sod Repairs, Pothole repairs, road row repairs are being addressed at this 

time. 



• RR Crossing joint inspection repairs 

• Golden Ponds Meeting 5-31-2023. Issues with residents. 

 

 


